
From: "Taylor Macomber" <tmacomber@daviesmurphy.com>

Date: January 28, 2013 12:18:15 PM EST

To: <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Subject: RE: Follow up from last week....

Hi Dianna-

Everything was wonderful, Tina was beyond great! My boss was thrilled. 

We will definitely be recommending your services.

Thank you,

Taylor


